

## DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

SOUTHERN REGIONAL MEDICAL COMMAND 4070 STANLEY ROAD, SUITE 121 JBSA FORT SAM HOUSTON, TEXAS 78234-2715

January 9, 2014

Mr. Patrick Hanavan Jr.
President
C-7A Caribou Association
12402 Winding Branch
San Antonio, Texas 78230-2770

Dear Mr. Hanavan:

On behalf of the United States Army, I am pleased to accept your donation of \$1,000.00 to the Brooke Army Medical Center, Center for the Intrepid, Fort Sam Houston, Texas.

I truly appreciate your generous gift in support of Army healthcare.

Sincerely,

Jimmie O. Keenan

Major General, U.S. Army

Commanding